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November 12, 2021


To:  The Harry Debes Family Foundation and Suncoast
        C/o Amy Snyder: Champions for Learning
        3606 Enterprise Avenue, Suite 150
        Naples, FL  34104


I would like to thank you for your generous grant. My students and I are very grateful for your support.  I was able to purchase a new scientific skeleton model for our classroom.  The old one was literally being held together with paper clips and scotch tape.  There was a little money left over which I used to purchase copy paper to make copies of the study guides that came with the skeleton.  The life size human skeleton is an ideal tool for teaching about the skeletal system as part of a larger unit on the human body systems.  Students will be able to interact and learn about the human body system with this skeleton model with its realistic moveable features.  Community partners like you are an important part of the success of our students and your support is greatly appreciated.  Thank you for your continued support and partnership for our youth. 

	Gratefully yours,


	Amie L. Grant

	Amie Grant
	7th grade Life Science Teacher 
